
From:                                          Achee, Laura A (DEC) <laura.achee@alaska.gov> 
Sent:                                           Monday, February 3, 2020 9:31 AM 
To:                                               Jayme Jones; Intimayo Harbison 
Cc:                                               Brune, Jason W (DEC); Kent, Lynn J T (DEC); Cunningham, Suzanne L (GOV); 

         Schoenheit, Victoria M (GOV); Melin, Juliana J (GOV); Carpenter, Christina E 
         (DEC) 

Subject:                                      DEC's interest in HB 203 Transportation Of Live Crab  
  
Good morning – 
  
The Department of Environmental Conservation’s Environmental Health Division includes both the 
Office of the State Veterinarian and the Food Safety Program. I have been advised by Christina 
Carpenter, Division Director, that the Environmental Health Division does not have any concerns 
with HB 203 Transportation Of Live Crab as it is currently written.  
  
Best regards,  
  
Laura Achee 
Information Officer 
Legislative Liaison 
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 

 
 

  
 




